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NOTICE

All Parents of Pupils in Classes 1 to 5

Dear Parents,

Please refer to earlier Notice No. 27/2024-25 dated 17 April, 2024 with regard to Bagless day
activity for the boys of Classes 1 to 5 on Saturday, 20 April, 2024.

Please note that the boys shall come to the College at the usual time but shall be disseminated at
1:15 p.m. on Saturday, 20 April, 2024. All parents are requested to collect their wards at 1:15 p.m.
from the Junior School on that day.
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